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HUNTER  MARINE SURVEYORS 

 

This office has been dealing with Hunter Marine Surveyors since their inception in 1999. 

HMS has grown from just been initially Louis and Andy to now having ten (10) full time surveyors available. 

 

This office has found Louis and Andy, along with the other surveyors to be extremely efficient in their work 

and also extremely helpful when last minute jobs or assistance is required. There have never been any issues with 

their work and it is a pleasure to deal with HMS on a day to day basis. 

 

Sturrock Grindrod Maritime, Newcastle has no hesitation in recommending Hunter Marine Surveyors. 

 

 

Paul Cook 

Manager 

Sturrock Grindrod Maritime - Newcastle 


